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Village of Tuxedo Park 

 

Please be advised that the Board of Assessment Review of the Village of Tuxedo Park will 

hold a meeting on Thursday, February 27, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. at the Village Hall, 80 Lorillard Road, 

Tuxedo Park, NY 10987 for the purpose of rendering decisions on the Grievance applications.  The 

Board of Trustees of the Village of Tuxedo Park will hold a special meeting on Thursday, February 

27, 2020 at 9:05 a.m. at the Village Hall, 80 Lorillard Road, Tuxedo Park, NY 10987 for the 

purpose of approving the McNamee agreement and a specific personnel matter.  Deputy Mayor 

McHugh will be participating in both meetings via FaceTime from 1616 Weybridge Circle, Vero 

Beach, FL 32963. 

 

 

      BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

      Deborah A. Matthews 

      Village Clerk-Treasurer 

 


